
From: Soura, Christian
To: Katherine ColemanKCLMN@clemson.edu

Angela LeidingerANGIEL@clemson.edu
Date: 7/4/2012 11:44:27 AM

Subject: Clemson Budget Items

     Sorry to reach out on a holiday, but could either of you re-send me the document you had with information on your Capital Reserve 
Fund and Section 90 projects?  Both sides...E&G and PSA?
 
     I thought I had it, but I looked back at the email a few minutes ago, and there's just an HTML file attached to the email...not a 
Word document.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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